
 Upcoming Events

June 21st ~ National Indigenous
People’s Day

June 26th ~ Term 3 Report Cards
Published Online

June 27th ~ Grade 7 Farewell
Assembly @ 9am

June 27th ~ Last day of school for
students

Monday, 
June 17th

Tuesday, 
June 18th

Wednesday,
June 19th

Thursday, 
June 20th

LORD BYNG ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
W E E K  A T  A  G L A N C E

June 17th - 21st 

Friday, 
June 21st



Mr. Field would like to thank all the
students and families that have come out
to Skate Club this Spring. All the bumps,

bruises, laughter, and sunshine have been
great for our little community at Byng. We

may be done for the year, but we look
forward to seeing everyone again, next

Spring. 
 

A reminder to families; please do not
park in any of the school lots before

school and between the hours of 8:30-
10am.  Staff are needing these spots
and some arrive late from meetings

etc.

Please either park on the street or
walk to school! 



June is National
Indigenous History

Month in Canada, a
time to recognize the
rich history, heritage,

resilience and diversity
of First Nations, Inuit

and Métis.



A note from the office....  As the school year
winds down our office staff will be working hard

to finalize the accounting for the 2023/2024
school year.  Please ensure all of your student

school and field trip fees are paid via our
CashOnline system as soon as possible and if you
have questions, please contact the office!  Thank

you!! 

Hey everyone!

It's that time of year again - ALL of the library
books are officially due to the library! If you

could please help your child(ren) look for them
in your home, and bring them back ASAP, it

would be greatly appreciated. Starting
Monday, I'll be sending home "overdue" notices
in their planners, so please be on the lookout

for those! Thanks for your help!

Mrs. Markusoff

 



Looking ahead....

 

 

September 3rd ~ Back to School!  

 

VERY IMPORTANT REMINDER FROM THE  OFFICE.....

The safety of our students is a priority to us. 

If your student will be absent or late for school please inform the office directly by
calling the early warning line as soon as possible at 604.668.6587 or call the office at

604.668.6649.

If we do not hear  by 9:15am and students have not arrived at school  we will contact
guardians by phone.  We will leave a message and it is important that the call is

returned as soon as possible.


